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Lynette Herbst

From: cornel mohlala <cornelmohlala@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 16:26
To: Lynette Herbst
Subject: Re: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk 

project
Attachments: image001.png

Noted thanks  
 
On Fri, 02 Sep 2022, 4:10 pm Lynette Herbst <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> wrote: 

Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you 

are welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 

16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  
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Lynette Herbst

From: Lucy Mokone7 <mokonelucy1@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 17:01
To: Lynette Herbst
Cc: PPP
Subject: Re: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk 

project
Attachments: image001.png

Good afternoon Lynette 
 
Thank you for the invitation. Please allow me to correct you on the venue issue, it is supposed to be Mapulaneng 
College of Education, Dining hall, not technical college. 
 
I hope it is not to late to effect changes where necessary.  
 
Kind regards  
Lucy Mokone  
 
On Fri, 02 Sep 2022, 16:10 Lynette Herbst, <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> wrote: 

Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you 

are welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 

16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  
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The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  
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Lynette Herbst

From: lenor swart <lenorlombard@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 17:18
To: Lynette Herbst
Subject: Re: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk 

project

Thank you Lynette 
 
i will have to send it to some of the Graskop people, i can not go, had a “top" designer coming to visit me for the 
week. 
 
Thank you for letting me know…. 
 
Greetings 
Ronel Swart 
Africa silks 
 
 

On 02 Sep 2022, at 4:10 PM, Lynette Herbst <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> wrote: 
 
Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk 
project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification 
of the applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an 
Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence 
applications, you are welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration 
Unit) on Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 
between 14:00 and 16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI 

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com 

<image001.png> 

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  
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Lynette Herbst

From: Bayo Bosman <gbossie3@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 19:01
To: Lynette Herbst
Subject: Re: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk 

project
Attachments: image001.png

Thanks so much Lynette. I'll definitely be attending.  
 
Kind regards  
Grant Bosman (Graskop Conservancy)  
 
On Fri, 02 Sep 2022, 16:10 Lynette Herbst, <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> wrote: 

Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you 

are welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 

16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

The linked image cannot be displayed.  The file may have been moved, renamed, or deleted. Verify that the link points to the correct file and location.

 

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  
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Lynette Herbst

From: Frans Krige <Frans.Krige@mtpa.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 05 September 2022 09:59
To: Lynette Herbst
Subject: RE: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window 

Skywalk project

 

 
Dear Lynette thanks for the invitation. 
Myself and Khumbelo Malele will attend tomorrows session. 
Kind Regards 
Frans Krige 
LUAS 
MTPA 
  

From: Lynette Herbst [mailto:Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 5, 2022 9:44 AM 
Cc: PPP <PPP@zutari.com> 
Subject: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project 
  
Good day 
  
Please be informed that the venue for the open house session in Bushbuckridge is the Mapulaneng College of 
Education, dining hall. 
  
The venue for the Graskop open house session remains as is. 
  
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT  |   ZUTARI

   W zutari.com  

  
From: Lynette Herbst  
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 16:10 
Cc: PPP <PPP@zutari.com> 
Subject: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project 
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Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you are 

welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  

  
 
Disclaimer: 
All views or opinions expressed in this electronic message and its attachments are the views of the sender and 
do not necessarily reflect the views and opinions of the Mpumalanga Tourism and Parks Agency. No employee 
of Mpumalanga Tourism and Parks Agency is entitled to conclude a binding contract on behalf of the 
Mpumalanga Tourism and Parks Agency unless he/ she is an Accounting Officer of the Mpumalanga Tourism 
and Parks Agency, or his or her authorized representative. The information contained in this message and its 
attachments may be confidential or privileged and is for the use of the named recipient only, except where 
the sender specifically states otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy or deliver this 
message to anyone.  
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Lynette Herbst

From: Lynette Herbst
Sent: Monday, 05 September 2022 10:53
To: sarah mogakane; mogakanes@bushbuckridge.gov.za; flominah timba; Miyelani 

Ndaba; Mercy Letoka; timbaf@bushbcukridge.gov.za
Cc: Thandy Shai; Frank Phoshoko
Subject: RE: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window 

Skywalk project
Attachments: 1001604_Invitation to BCLM_rev1.pdf

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery Read

sarah mogakane

mogakanes@bushbuckridge.gov.za

flominah timba

Miyelani Ndaba

Mercy Letoka

timbaf@bushbcukridge.gov.za

Thandy Shai

Frank Phoshoko Delivered: 2022/09/05 10:56 Read: 2022/09/05 20:48

Good morning, all 
 
Please note that there is also a session for the Bushbuckridge Municipal Officials on Thursday morning from 9:00 at 
the same venue (Mapulaneng College of Education, dining hall). 
 
You might have received the invitation from other colleagues within the Bushbuckridge Local Municipality or from 
Ehlanzeni District Municipality (the invitation is attached for your convenience). 
 
However, the open house session in the afternoon from 14:00 (2 pm) is more informal and is open to the public (you 
are also welcome to attend that session). 
 
Please contact me or Frank (0685576924) if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  

SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT  |   ZUTARI 

M +27 72 4399382    E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

 

From: Thandy Shai <municipalmanager.blm@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, 05 September 2022 10:13 
To: sarah mogakane <mogakane.s64@gmail.com>; mogakanes@bushbuckridge.gov.za; flominah timba 
<genoskomp@gmail.com>; Miyelani Ndaba <miyelanindaba@gmail.com>; Mercy Letoka 
<letokamercy@gmail.com>; timbaf@bushbcukridge.gov.za 
Cc: Lynette Herbst <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> 
Subject: Fwd: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project 
 
Good morning Director and others 
 
Please find this email  for your attention 
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Regards, 
 
Ms Thandy Shai 
Executive Secretary to the Municipal Manager 
Bushbuckridge Local Municipality 
Private Bag X 9308 
BUSHBUCKRIDGE 
1280 
TEL: 013 004 0291/2 
CELL: 072 585 0466 

  

  

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Lynette Herbst <Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 5, 2022 at 9:44 AM 
Subject: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project 
To:  
Cc: PPP <PPP@zutari.com> 
 

Good day 

  

Please be informed that the venue for the open house session in Bushbuckridge is the Mapulaneng College of 
Education, dining hall. 

  

The venue for the Graskop open house session remains as is. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT  |   ZUTARI 

   W zutari.com  

  

From: Lynette Herbst  
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 16:10 
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Cc: PPP <PPP@zutari.com> 
Subject: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project 

  

Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you are 

welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality’s Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 

16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  
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1 September 2022 
 
 
For attention: ______________________________ 
Bushbuckridge Local Municipality 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
NOTIFICATION OF APPLICATION FOR AN ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION AND WATER 
USE LICENCE FOR THE PROPOSED GOD’S WINDOW SKYWALK PROJECT 
 
INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING 
 
A Public Participation Process (PPP) is required in terms of the National Environmental Management 

Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) (“NEMA”) and Chapter 6 of the Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA) 

Regulations Government Notice (GN) R982.  This process is required to give all potential or registered 

Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) 30 days to comment on the draft Basic Assessment Report 

(BAR) and 60 days to comment on the proposed Water Uses applied for in terms of the National Water 

Act, 1998 (Act No. 36 of 1998) (“NWA”). 

Public consultations will be held with various stakeholders around the project area which will allow all 

registered and potential I&APs to participate in the process. 

Zutari cordially invites representatives from the Bushbuckridge Local Municipality (BLM) to 

participate in the PPP for the proposed God’s Window Skywalk Project. 

We kindly request that the BLM sends no more than five representatives to this engagement. 

 

Date: Thursday, 8 September 2022 

Time: 09:00 

Venue: Mapulaneng College of Education, dining hall 

 

We would like to thank you in advance for your participation in this process. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Lynette Herbst 
Public Participation Coordinator 
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Lynette Herbst

From: Lorraine Makhubedu <info.hambasa@webmail.co.za>
Sent: Monday, 05 September 2022 11:31
To: Lynette Herbst
Subject: Re: ERRATUM: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God’s Window 

Skywalk project

Good day 

  

Thank you very much for the invite. I will avail myself 

  

Regards 

Lorraine 

  

  

On 2022-09-05 09:44, Lynette Herbst wrote: 

Good day 

  

Please be informed that the venue for the open house session in Bushbuckridge is the Mapulaneng College of 
Education, dining hall. 

  

The venue for the Graskop open house session remains as is. 

  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT  |   ZUTARI

   W zutari.com  
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From: Lynette Herbst  
Sent: Friday, 02 September 2022 16:10 
Cc: PPP <PPP@zutari.com> 
Subject: Invitation to open house session for the proposed God's Window Skywalk project 

  

Good day 

You are hereby invited to an open house session for the proposed God's Window Skywalk project. 

As a registered Interested and Affected Party (I&AP) you would have received a notification of the 

applications that are underway for this project. These applications are for an Environmental Authorisation 

and Water Use Licence. 

If you have any questions on the Environmental Authorisation and Water Use Licence applications, you are 

welcome to come to the open house meetings to be held at the: 

 Graskop Town Hall (at the Thaba Chweu Local Municipality's Graskop Administration Unit) on 

Tuesday, 6 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00; OR 

 Bushbuckridge Technical College Hall on Thursday, 8 September 2022 between 14:00 and 16:00. 

Please extend this invitation to anyone who might be interested in attending these sessions. 

Kind regards 

  
Lynette Herbst MSc (Environmental Management), Pr.Sci.Nat.  
SENIOR CONSULTANT, COMMUNICATION AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT    |   ZUTARI  

E Lynette.Herbst@zutari.com    W zutari.com  

Zutari is a proud B-BBEE Level 1 contributor in South Africa. 
DISCLAIMER  

  


